
ATTENTION:  
ALL TAFE TEACHERS

Take action for a better deal
TAFE teachers want a new agreement that:

	■ reduces excessive workload
	■ provides secure employment
	■ properly recognises qualifications and experience
	■ delivers pay rises that value your work.

And after almost 12 months of negotiations for a new 
agreement, these issues have not been properly addressed. 

This is not good enough. 

It’s time for a new type of workplace agreement – one that 
allows members to take action on the issues that matter.

A Single Interest Employer Agreement gives you this right. 

If you want excessive workloads addressed, and pay 
increases, then take action. 

Sign up for a Single Interest Employer Agreement now!


